

Anne Frank

Annelie Marie Frank was born  on June 12, 1929. She was born in Frankfurt, Germany . Her family moved  to Holland  because the Nazis  wanted to eliminate  all the  Jews. Nazis put Jews into concentration camps  of torture and they killed lots of Jews too.

On July 6, 1942, Anne and her family **hid** from the Nazis in a secret attic  in the office of her father. They stayed in the attic for 25 months . The Nazis discovered  Anna and her family and they were sent to the Westerbok concentration camp. Some members of the family were separated  and sent to another concentration camp, Auschwitz in 1944. Later, Anna and her sister Margot were moved to the concentration camp Bergen-Belson. Anne died  there in March 1945.



Later, after her death, a woman  named Miep Giles discovered  a diary  in the attic where Anna Frank lived. It was Anne's diary!  In 1947, the diary was published and translated in 67 languages . The diary became very famous in lots of countries around the  world. Anne Frank was an amazing and very  brave woman!

Concentration camps : camps de concentració
Hid : amagar-se

1. Answer the questions:

- **When**  and **where**  was Anne Frank  born?

- **Why** Anne Frank's family moved to  Holland?

- **Where**  did Anne and her family **hid**?

- How many  months were they hidden?

- What did Anna  do in the attic?

2. Match the definition with the job name:

NURSE
PILOT
FIREMAN

DIRECTOR
PLAYER
DETECTIVE

ARTIST
DENTIST
CLOWN

- A person who creates  art. _____
- A person who **investigates**  information about a  crime. _____
- A person who  **directs** a  film. _____
- A person who **flies** a  plane. _____
- A person who works in a **circus**  and makes **people**  laugh. _____
- A person who **takes care** of your  teeth. _____
- A person who **fights**  fires. _____
- A person who **helps** people who are  ill. _____
- A person who **plays** a  sport or  game. _____



What do you think about Anne Frank?



I think she was _____
